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January 29, 2024
Dear Parents and Guardians,

As we enter the second half of the school year, I wanted to take a moment to remind our students and
parents about the importance of being punctual. We understand that sometimes occasional tardiness may
occur, but I ask that you do your best to ensure that your child is on time to school each day.

Our first block class begins at 8:00am. There is no homeroom period. The new rotating drop schedule was
implemented to maximize instructional time and provide our students with the best opportunity for
academic success. When students arrive late, they miss essential content and valuable information that
helps set the foundation for their learning that day. Moreover, late arrivals interrupt the flow of the class
and place an unfair burden on both their teachers and classmates.

We firmly believe that uninterrupted, quality instruction time is vital for the academic excellence and
personal development of every student. By working together as a community and reinforcing the
importance of punctuality, we can ensure a smoother educational experience for all. Thank you for your
support and cooperation with this matter.

Educationally yours,
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Bracken Healy, Ed.D.
Superintendent
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